
Dear Mr Singleton, 
 
In response to question 3.8.3 I would like to inform yourself that my parents Mr & Mrs Wilkes of Straight 
Mile Farm, Calf Heath are no longer in agreement with the offer proposed by FAL in regards to the CA of 
their property as set out in deadline 6. 
 
They both wish to maintain an objection for the reasons given in deadline 6 responses. 
 
We have, as a family written to Mr Peter Frost to inform FAL of the rejection of the offer discussed 
previously especially as the rail hub is not projected to be built for another 6 years of income received 
from rent for the warehouses. This appears to be a direct action to get around protection of the 
greenbelt planning restrictions and not in demand for a rail hub as first described. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Jamie Wilkes. 


